
Elmhurst Park District 

COMMITMENT TO THE ENVIRONMENT 

 
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE: 
 
The Elmhurst Park District is dedicated to the health and safety of its employees, customers, community 
and environment.  It is the intent of the District to assume a leadership role in the development and use 
of sound environmental policies, practices, and opportunities.  Our commitment to the prevention of 
pollution as well as compliance with relevant environmental regulations and other requirements also 
extends to contractors who perform work for the District. 
 

 Contractors must comply with relevant environmental legislation and regulations or face 
the consequences of noncompliance. 

 

 Contractors shall properly label, store, and legally dispose of all waste materials 
generated from their activities. 

 

 Contractors must be sensitive to the effects of noise, odor, light, dust emissions, and 
traffic movement to the facility and the surrounding community. 

 

 Contractors, whenever feasible, shall conserve the natural environment by purchasing 
“green” and sustainable materials, fuel, or construction supplies to be used on the 
project. 

 

 Contractors shall ensure protection of the natural environment surrounding the work 
area. 

 
The Elmhurst Park District is committed to environmental responsibility and welcomes the opportunity to 
work with suppliers and business partners who have statements of sustainability.   
 


